
 

 
Date: 6/15/2014 
Subject: hartdistrict.org + Google: Welcome! 
 
Months in the making and we're now live on Google Mail, Calendar, and Contacts! 
 
We know it'll take a bit to get used to this big change and we will do our best to assist you and 
answer your questions. 
 
Please utilize the http://google.hartdistrict.org website for helpful learning tools. In combination 
with learning by using, we're confident you'll be.comfortable with the Google interface sooner 
than you think. 
 
We'll be sending you important information in the coming days, so please take the time to read 
those messages. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this transition and we look forward to all the 
new ways you will collaborate and share using Google Apps for Education (GAFE)! 
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